
Hi, I am Cheryl McMahon and my husband and I have lived in NT for 25 years and have raised 6 children 
through the NT school district.  

I have served on the NT School Board as President and Vice President in the past, working with some of 
the best board members we have ever had. 

I am currently a Senior Child Protection Investigator in Niagara County with a Master Degree in 
Community and School Health. 

I am looking forward to being able to serve our families and community again. Thank you. 


